
Neighbors Helping Neighbors 

This holiday season, Lutheran Social Service of Minnesota (LSS) invites 
you to join us in supporting our neighbors by taking part in our Holiday 
Giving Program. 

The LSS Holiday Giving Program connects faith communities, civic 
groups, families and individuals with opportunities to bring extra joy and 
cheer to neighbors who are currently supported by LSS. By purchasing 
gifts or gift cards from the wish list of an individual or family, Holiday 
Giving Program sponsors make the season a little brighter for their 
neighbors. 

Sign-up Information 

Please sign-up for the LSS Holiday Giving Program by emailing 
Volunteers@lssmn.org.

Be sure to include:
•	 Your name, address and county
•	 The LSS service you’d like to support
•	 Sponsorship preference (individual or family) 

The LSS team will match you with an individual or family, provide a wish 
list and give instructions for delivering gifts. Additional information can  
be found at lssmn.org/get-involved/church-partnerships.

Program Details

The LSS Holiday Giving Program is held 
from November 1 - December 2, 2024  
and supports four different LSS services: 

•	 Metro Youth Services:  
providing non-judgmental support 
and assistance to youth experiencing 
or at-risk of homelessness.

•	 Disability Services:  
providing person-centered support 
that empowers individuals with 
disabilities to live the life they 
imagine for themselves.

•	 LSS Housing Services:  
providing housing and support 
to adults, families and Veterans 
experiencing chronic homelessness.

•	 Foster Care & Adoption Services: 
providing children, adults and 
families with supportive resources at 
every phase of their foster care and/
or adoption journey.
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